
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: City Hall replacement server cluster 

DEPARTMENT: IT 

STAFF CONTACT: James Wiley 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Purchase new Dell server equipment to replace the ageing server that is nearing end of life.  

 BACKGROUND: 

The current City Hall server cluster is 6 years old and is no longer supported under Dell extended service.  
Additionally the storage space has been expanded to maximum and will likely run out before the end of the current 
fiscal year.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The replacement  Dell server will cost $71,092.78 and is slightly less than what was budgeted for this year.   

 ALTERNATIVES 

Continue to use the old server and hope it doesn’t stop working.    


